
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2021 Parade Route Adjustments 
 

For 2021, adjustments have been made to the parade route to allow more space for spectators 
in regards to social distancing.  

 

• Keeping the same staging area, with fewer units, will allow for more spacing 
between units in the staging area. This will also allow space to back the parade 
up the route as needed. (adding space for spectators) 

• The parade route has also been extended at the end of the route to add to the 
overall length. This will add space on that end for spectators.  

 
The route will be: 
 South on Main Street (starting from the staging area) to 14th Street. 
 West on 14th Street to Grand Avenue. 
 South on Grand Avenue to 16th Street.  
 West on 16th Street to Racine Street. End at Racine Street. 
 
The areas surrounding the SC Johnson headquarters are large and open, which will also allow 
for further social distancing. Ending the route at Racine Street and 16th Street will allow units to 
disband and rejoin regular street traffic.  
 
Further considerations and adjustments may be made as July 5th approachs. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


